
September News

Just a Reminder…

I have had a few parents ask how to 
know what days we have certain 
specials. On your child’s calendar, in 
their folder, there is a key in the top 
left corner that explains when we 
have each special class. I have 
marked what day it is on each date 
of the calendar.

Please be sure you are checking your child’s folder each night and talking with them 
about their day.

Reading
We will be working on recognizing different letters in the alphabet while 
reading various big books as well as identifying a period and what it 
means. We will also be learning about rhyming words.

Writing
During writing students are working on drawing a picture and making their words 
match their picture. Students are doing a great job following our writing procedures. 
Soon they will be learning how to use their ABC chart.

Math
In Math students are learning about patterns. They will also 
begin learning to count, write and identify numbers 0-10.

Science Students are learning about their five senses and apples.

Social 
Studies

Students are working on being a good friend and adjusting to 
our school and classroom rules and routines.

What’s Happening 
This Month

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Mrs. Logan

• September 5th: PTO Meeting 6:45 pm

• September 21st: Library Field Trip


